NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION COLLECTION 3060-0466

The Federal Communication Commission is seeking a non-substantive change request for information collection 3060-0466 titled, “Station Identification, Sections 73.1201, 74.783 and 74.1283. The Commission previously grossly underestimated the station number totals for the respondents to this information collection when the collection was approved in 2010. This submission corrects the number of respondents and in turn will also increase the number of responses and burden hours because of the increase/correction to the number of respondents. The supporting statement has been updated to reflect the increases.
